6th December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

Years five and six are performing their Christmas production at the church this year. The date for this performance is on Tuesday 12th December at 7pm in the evening. Owing to the fact that the KS2 performances have been split, we will only be doing the one evening performance. 

The format for the evening is for an atmospheric carol concert, where children will entertain us all with their singing.  There will be performances by musicians playing a variety of instruments as well as the children signing a range of different songs.  Although space in the church is limited, we are hopeful that many of you will attend and make it a night worthy of the festive season. 
After enjoying the show, we will be putting on a choice of refreshments in the church, which we hope you will take advantage of! These are not being sold, but small donations would be warmly welcomed. 
Children will wear school uniform, but are allowed to accessorise with bobble hats, scarves and gloves to add to the atmosphere. Please can we request no flashy noses, antlers or musical bobble hats, they have a tendency to be distracting! Can we also ask that children arrive at the church at 6:45pm, as this gives us plenty of time to get them organised and ready.

It is expected that all children attend, but we do ask that you inform us in advance if your child/family have prior engagements. This ensures that we can accurately plan for the evening.

We will also be doing a run through at the church on Tuesday 12th December. The children will come to school as normal and will walk to the church shortly after 9:00am. We will stay there until early afternoon, but will be back at school ready for home time. Please could you ensure that your child brings a packed lunch on this day, as we will be eating at the church. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please let the kitchen know in good time so they can plan for numbers.  If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, then a school packed lunch will automatically be provided for them.
Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Year 5 & 6 Team
